
 

 

 

 
 

10 September 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Individual School Photographs 
 

Exciting news! Carmel Jane Photography will be visiting our Turves Green Boys’ 
School on the 25 September, to take Individual pupil photos. 

 
All parents are requested to pre-register for instant access to your child’s photographs 
once they are ready, pre-registration is required for every photo shoot. 
 
Register in 3 easy steps in less than a minute: 
 

1. Head to www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk   
2. Enter your unique code JRJ8RFC6U5 
3. Include your child’s full school register name. 

 
Parents/Guardians who pre-register will receive an exclusive 10% discount code for 
digital prints! This will be sent via email by Carmel Jane Photography once the photos 
are ready. 

  
Don't miss out - pre-register today! 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Till     Mr T Walker 
Headteacher    Head of School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk/

